
“I Have Questions about the
Marriage Test”
I  took  the  Marriage  Test  by  Kerby  Anderson.  A  couple
questions….

1) On the age question (#7), how do you score if you are
between 30 and 40 years of age?

2) If this is my 2nd marriage to the SAME PERSON, how do I
score question #3?

3) Again, considering this is my second marriage to the same
person, how do I add up years married (#8)? We made it 7 years
the first time, 5 years this time, but were pretty involved in
each other’s life during the 5 years we were divorced.

4)  Question  #  11  asks  about  agreeing  with  each  other’s
attitudes. I think we do mostly agree, it is just usually a
long, verbal battle to figure that out.

This was a very interesting test. I am anxious to see how to
score those questions listed above.

Thank you for your e-mail. The marriage test we aired is based
on the work of Howard Markman at the University of Denver. I
assume that it will eventually be put in a book and will then
answer some of the questions you are asking.

In the mean time, let me do my best to guess what the answers
to your questions might be to the marriage test.

1. On the age question (#7), I assume you would receive 0
points if you are between 30 and 40 years of age. You receive
a -1 if you are under 30. You receive +1 if you are over 40,
and you receive +2 if you are over 60.

2. On the previous marriage question (#3), I assume you would
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still give yourself a -1 because you had a previous marriage
even though it was to the same person.

3. On the years of marriage question (#8), I assume you would
add up the total years married to the same person. In your
case, that would be 12 years. Of course, if you want to add
the 5 years you were divorced then the number would be 17
years. It wouldn’t make any difference in the score you would
give your marriage.

4. On the conflicting attitudes question (#11), you would
probably assume that you mostly agree with each other (+2
points) even if it takes awhile to reach agreement. If the
conflict is too strong, then perhaps you should give your
marriage 0 points.

Thank you for writing. I hope this helps.

Kerby Anderson
Probe Ministries


